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Hello, my name is Jeremy Salmon. I’m a 20-year Oregon resident and professional in 

both skilled trades and tech. I am writing in support of House Bill 2143.  

 

I have personally benefited from acupuncture treatments in the last 2 years. I had 

shoulder and tendon strain that affected my ability to work. Acupuncture therapy 

delivered at local low-cost clinic helped me through this process.  

 

I am writing in support of this bill to allow for more practitioners access to provide this 

therapy. There is a massive medical cost crisis right now, and this therapy is 

inexpensive and effective.  

 

Please pass House Bill 2143. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeremy Salmon 


